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Learning Corners at Wadesboro Primary School 

 
The instructional leadership team at Wadesboro Primary has worked 

diligently to update the instructional delivery options in the classrooms by 
adding new Learning Corners. 

Each classroom at WPS has been outfitted with a new learning corner that 
will provide a space for reading and math instruction, including flexible 
seating options, as well as a space for students to find reading materials that 
may interest them. 

We hope to see an increased confidence level in our students with reading 
as well as an even more positive learning community through the use of our 
new learning opportunities. 
 

Reading Camp and Summer Learning  
at Wadesboro Primary School 

 
Wadesboro Primary School finished up with an amazing summer reading 

camp!! Students and teachers from grades Kindergarten through Third Grade 
came together to have fun while learning! 

Wadesboro Primary was fortunate to offer summer learning opportunities 
for students in all grades to provide additional reading and math support as 
well as challenging enrichment activities. Students were rewarded each week 
for their hard work and dedication to learning. 

The library was also opened in July and families came by to work on their 
summer learning packets and Reflex. 

Have a great summer and we will see you on August 26th.

AES Students Have The P.O.W.E.R. 
 

Ansonville Elementary students had a blast at our 4th Quarter 
PBIS Incentive at the end of the school year called “The Last 
Splash.” Students qualified to participate by showing P.O.W.E.R. 
(Preparation, Organization, Working hard, Engagement and 
Responsibility) and having no office or bus referrals. 

We appreciate Ansonville Fire Department’s support in helping 
celebrate our students' accomplishments! 
 

AES Summer Reading Camp 

 
Ansonville Elementary School’s summer reading camp provided 

students with enrichment opportunities to enhance their growth and 
overall learning this summer. Guests were invited from our school district and within the community to help foster and enhance their love of reading. Students also made thank 
you notes for the readers to show their appreciation for sharing their time with them. 

Superintendent Brian Ratliff is pictured below with the students, who were thrilled to meet him and enjoy a story read by their new superintendent.

EARLY  RELEASE  WEDNESDAYS  FOR  ALL  SCHOOLS 
 
   Anson County Schools will have early release Wednesdays again this year 
on the dates listed below.  Early release Wednesdays are designed to offer 
professional development for teachers and staff to support instruction. 

September 25       January 29       February 26       March 26 

• Early release time for elementary schools will be 12:30 p.m. 

• Early release time for middle and high schools will be 1:30 p.m. 


